
 

 

 

 

 

 

BROADACRES VILLAGE RESIDENTS COMMITTEE 
 

 
 

 
 

Wednesday, February 13, 2019 

 

Dear Residents 

 

Further to our Communiqué of the 30th January on this matter this serves to 
remind you of your ResCom’s Report Back Meeting to be held in the Lifestyle 
Centre at 17h00 on Tuesday 26th February 2019. 

 

Attached hereto are copies of the various Portfolio Reports for your information, 
together with the Agenda for the meeting. Please submit any questions you may 
have to the Chairman in writing, either via the ‘Dear Mr. Chairman’ Box situated at 
Reception, or directly via email to him at: Hennie@leobeck.co.za - by no later than 
Wednesday 20th February 2019.  

 

Please remember to bring a plate of finger snacks and your own refreshments so 
that we can socialize together after the close of the meeting. Thank you. 

 

We look forward to seeing you all at this important informative meeting. 

 

 

Regards to all. 

 

 

ROYSTON KNOWLES 

Vice-Chairman – ResCom 

(For and on behalf of the Chairman)  

                      COMMUNIQUÉ - 107 

 

Mid-Term Report Back 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

mailto:Hennie@leobeck.co.za

